
 

 

 

 

 

February 19, 1998  

 

VIA FACSIMILE AND FIRST CLASS MAIL  

 

Robert Adler, Esq.  

O’Connor & Hannan 

1919 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Suite 800 

Washington, D.C. 20006 

 

Re:   Subpoena Duces Tecum and Deposition of Robert White  

 

Dear Mr. Adler:   

 

Thank you for your response to our letter of February 6, 1998, regarding our efforts to reach a more 

satisfactory agreement as to the scope of each of the Review Board’s requests under the subpoena 

duces tecum issued to your client, Robert White. According to your February 13, 1998 letter, your 

client has agreed to produce a list of categories of items from his collection that are not “assassination 

related,” in order to assist us in narrowing the focus of our inquiry.  Further, your client has agreed 

to produce a list of items he received as a beneficiary under the Lincoln will.. 

 

It is also apparent from your letter, that there are discrepancies in our individual understandings of the 

status of your client’s responses to some of our requests.  We will seek to clarify these issues with 

your client at the deposition. 

 

As you are aware, the date for your client’s deposition is February 25, 1998 at 9:30 a.m. To the extent 

you are able to do so, we would appreciate your forwarding a copy of the lists your client has agreed 

to prepare, prior to the deposition.   

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kim A. Herd  



Senior Attorney  

 

 


